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Andrews, David

From: Andrews, David

Sent: Thursday, October 06, 2011 8:54 AM

To: ‘Joan_Proulx@oxy.com'

Cc: Koehler, Bob:; Browning, Chuck; King, Kevin; Krabacher, Jay
Subject: Hells Guich Federal 25-5 (077-09399) MIT Request

Joan,

The following is an excerpt from your 10/05/2011 email:

Hells Guich Federal 25-5, APl 077-09399: Oxy received a Form 4 Sundry indicating that this well had been shut in
for more than two years and was due to have an MIT performed. A subsequent Form 4 Sundry was sent to the
COGCC and the BLM on 8/26/2011 explaining that this well changed from a shut-in status to a producing status
effective 3/22/2011.

The first Sundry Notice that you are referring to, which required the MIT as a Condition of Approval, is Document No.
2055188 (received by COGCC on 01/31/2011 and approved by COGCC on 08/01/2011). | suspect that COGCC's
production records were not up to date when we approved that Sundry Notice. Based on our current records, Hells Guich
Federal 25-5 returned to production in March 2011. Therefore, please disregard the MIT requirement on Sundry Notice,
Document No. 2055188.

| did not personally receive the 8/26/2011 Sundry Notice, and as far as | can tell, it has not been data-entered or
processed in COGCC'’s system. Unlike BLM, a Return to Production Sundry Notice is not required by COGCC. Our
SI/TA tracking is based on the completion status reported by the operator monthly on production records.

Thanks,

David D. Andrews, P.E., P.G.
Engineering Supervisor - Western Colorado

State of Colorado

Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
707 Wapiti Court, Suite 204

Rifle, Colorado 81650

Office Phone: (970) 625-2497 Ext. 1

Cell Phone: (970) 456-5262

Fax: (970) 625-5682

E-mail: David.Andrews@state.co.us
Website: http://www.colorado.gov/cogcc




